
ENERGY
TO Stephanie Rabadue 

500 W. Illinois St Ste100 
Midland, Texas 79701

March 3, 2017

To: Bureau of Land Management
620 East Greene St 
Carlsbad, NM 88220

Re: Permit Cancellation
Cazador Federal #3H 
API: 30-025-42871

To Whom It May Concern:

XTO Energy, Inc would like to request cancellation of the Cazador Federal #3H well 
located in B-28-24S-32E Lea County, NM and approved on 10/08/2015 under API 30- 
025-42871 be cancelled.

Please contact me if you have any questions or wish additional information:
Phone: 432-620-6714
E-mail: stephanie_rabadue@xtoenergy.com

Sincerely

§S RabaduJC
Stephanie Rabadue 
Regulatory Analyst 
XTO Energy, Inc 
500 W. Illinois St Ste100 
Midland, Texas 79701 
(432) 620-6714
stephanie_rabadue@xtoenergy.com
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